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       Aberuthven Primary School

    Newsletter

   December 2020
Dear Parents, Guardians, and Friends,
It’s beginning to look at lot like Christmas…. Our pupils have been working very hard to learn their lines and Makaton songs for this years’ Nativity performance. Class 1 have been learning all about ‘What the Ladybird Heard’ this term and Class 2 have been exploring ‘Space’.
I would like to extend a warm welcome to our Student Teacher from University of Aberdeen, Ms Freya Bishop. Ms Bishop will join us in Class 1 from Thursday 7th January 2021 and will be with us until Friday 5th February 2021. We are sure that she will enjoy her time with us and find it a rewarding experience.

Nativity

Our Nativity performance will premier on Monday 21st December 2020 at 7pm on our School Youtube channel. A private link will be shared with Parents on the day to allow access to the performance.

Christmas Food Hamper

We invite you to send in one or two items of non-perishable food for a Christmas Food Hamper which we will then pass on to the Blue Door Food Bank, located in Auchterarder Parish Church to help those within our community over the festive period. We thank you in advance for your support. Donations will be taken to the Blue Door Foodbank on Thursday 10th December 2020. 
Christmas Cards

Due to Covid-19 restrictions, there will be no School run Christmas Post-box this year. Pupils may give out their own Christmas cards in school this year. On receipt, pupils must put any Christmas cards straight into their School bag. We would advise any cards should be quarantined for up to 72 hours on receipt.
Crossing Safely to School

We request that all Parents, Guardians and Family members refrain from parking on the zig-zag lined area at the front of our School building during drop off and pick up times. Parking in these areas reduces the vision of our crossing patroller and increases the chances of injury to others. We appreciate your support in this matter. The safety of all within our school community is paramount.  
Head Lice

Bug Busting Sunday is on 6th December Please check your child(ren)’s hair for any signs of headlice.  If treatment is required, you should continue to check hair for several days afterwards to monitor if you will need to treat again.  Treatment should be continued until all signs of head lice and eggs have disappeared. 
Digital Pantomime- ‘Oh Yes It Is…’

I am delighted to share that pupils will have the opportunity to view Perth Theatre’s Pantomime production this year in School via Zoom on Thursday 17th December 2020. Costs to ‘attend’ per pupil will be met by School funds. We are so pleased to still be able to provide this experience for our pupils this year!
Christmas Party

Our School Christmas Party will take place on Thursday 17th December at 1.30pm. Pupils will have time after lunchtime to change into party clothes. Pupils are also welcome to go home for lunch prior to the party, however Parents should contact School to let us know prior to party day.
Christmas Carol-oke

I am sad to share that this years’ Christmas Carol-oke will not take place. Current Covid-19 guidelines state that singing is currently prohibited in School. We look forward to hosting this event again next year.

Christmas Lunch & Christmas Jumper Day

Pupils will have the opportunity to have a Christmas lunch in School on Friday 18th December. We would also like to invite Pupils to wear their Christmas Jumpers to School on this date.
End Of Term
School closes for the holidays at 12 noon on Wednesday 23 December.
Parent Zone – Rights Respecting Schools

We are currently working towards our Rights Respecting Schools Gold Award and have been exploring the UN list of Rights of the Child. We would appreciate your support in discussing the rights of the child with your children at home. A full list of the articles (rights of the child) can be found by following the link below.
https://downloads.unicef.org.uk/wp-content/uploads/2010/05/UNCRC_united_nations_convention_on_the_rights_of_the_child.pdf?_ga=2.205940055.530213901.1569246900-770741945.1553855835
Our focus for RRS for Term1 and 2 is how we celebrate everyone’s unique qualities which make us each who we are. This has been met through various stories, discussion, videos, lessons around genetics and recent news stories during Assembly.
The Rights that we are currently exploring as a School are: 

Article 2- You have rights whatever your race or skin colour, whether you are a boy or a girl, whatever language you speak, whatever your religion, political beliefs, nationality or ethnic group, whether you are rich or poor, and whether you are disabled.

Article 8- You have the right to an identity.

Further information can be found on our school website. https://blogs.glowscotland.org.uk/pk/aberuthvenprimaryschool/rights-respecting-schools/
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Diary Dates
Thurs 17 Dec- Digital Pantomime – ‘Oh Yes We Are’

Thurs 17 Dec- Christmas Party at 1.30pm

Fri 18 Dec – School Christmas Lunch
Friday 18 Dec- Christmas Jumper Day
Mon 21 Dec – Nativity (will premiere at 7pm via Youtube)

Wed 23 Dec – School closes at 12 noon.
Please do not hesitate to get in touch should you require any further information.

Warmest wishes
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Nicola Tyrrell
Headteacher
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If you have any comments or suggestions which you wish to make us aware of please complete this slip and place it in the suggestions box in the school foyer.




















Pupil’s name:_________________    Class:___________   Signed:_______________      Date:___________
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